
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Wednesday, April 12, 2023  
 
 
Music 

 The music department is gearing up for our first spring Café Talent Night on Thursday, May 4th. We are looking for 
performers and are encouraging dance to drama/music to juggling! Sign-up for auditions on the music room 
window. Auditions will take place the week of April 17 – 21. 

 Concert Choir Members – Regular Rehearsal after school today. Please be on the risers at 2:15p.m. with binders. 
 

Student Council 150 Event Announcement 
 Are you interested in helping us with an important event that is happening in our school soon? Join us for Port 

Perry High Schools 150th Event on Saturday, May 6th! 
 We will be running lots of fun stations for people to explore. 
 If you would like to volunteer, please fill out the Google form available on your Grade Google Classroom. 

 
Dance Club 

 Don’t forget, Dance Club every Tuesday and Thursday in the Drama Room at lunch. 
 So “Dance on Up” and remember to Dance like nobody is watching!! 

 
Ultimate Frisbee 

 There will be an Ultimate Frisbee Practice today after school, NOT at lunch. Please meet on the field at 2:10p.m. 
 
Athletics 

 Reminder to throwers of the practices every lunch hour out by the track – weather permitting! 
 

From the Library 
 It’s time to vote! April is the month that students vote for their favourite White Pine Novel. Did you read at least 

five of the White Pine Books? Voting will take place over the next couple of weeks, so you still have time to get 
some reading in before the vote closes. Each book you read, you can enter a draw for a $50.00 Chapters Card, 
earn a certificate for your portfolio and points towards your school letter and win other prizes. 

 There’s still time to read and help your favourite teacher win bragging rights. Come sign out a book today! 


